The Henry Ford Virtual Verbal Description Program – 
Two Collections, Two December Holidays 

Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020

Time: 3-4 pm

In December, The Henry Ford is featuring two special holiday displays—one relating to Christmas, the other to the Jewish celebration of Hanukkah.  For Christmas, we are displaying part of a recent large acquisition of Hallmark ornaments, covering several years of this company’s ornament-making history.  Our Hanukkah display will include a wide range of items that people have used to celebrate the traditions of this Jewish holiday.  This virtual verbal description tour will delve into the stories behind these items.  Several of the items will be highlighted through verbal description. 

This experience will be conducted remotely in verbal description and conversation. The program will be held via Zoom and will be accessible by web link and call-in phone number, depending on your preference. 

This program is free. Reservations are required and space is limited. Please email accessibility@thehenryford.org with your name and email address to register and with any questions.
